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Enrolment Form

Please send completed enrolment form + fee 

(cheque payable to CEREBRA prior to event)
to Gaynor Ellis, CEREBRA Research Dept.,
 FREEPOST SWC 3360,

Carmarthen SA31 1ZY 
or email to gaynore@cerebra.org.uk
Telephone: 01267 244226

Cheque (£100 per person) payable to: CEREBRA
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Number of delegates:           x £100

Total payable:


Free Places

CONFERENCE

“Supporting children/young people with neurological conditions - helping professionals to improve lives”

Thursday 18th September 2008 at

The Three Swans Conference Centre, High Street, Market Harborough, Leicestershire, LE16 7NJ

Name(s): 

Address:

Tel.

Email contact:

What is your professional interest in this conference?

CEREBRA looks forward to meeting you.
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